
Lincoln Senior Mens Golf League                               January 9, 2020 

Members Present:  Allen, Bauer, Westerhoff, Augustyn, Lacquement, Jessen, Tritt, 

Honeycutt, Rainey, McMichael, Toomey, Gerhart, Gabel, Vogt 

Members Absent:  Pauling, Hedges 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:00 am in the meeting room at 

Holmes Golf Club House and declared that a quorum was present. 

After considerable discussion regarding the past growth of the league and 

probability of continued growth, Jim Augustyn made the following motion that 

was seconded by Mike Gerhart:  Beginning with the 2020 season, the 9 – hole 

divisions will be moved to Thursday mornings to play the 4 public courses on a 

rotating basis, and, beginning with the 2021 season, Divisions 1 thru 12 will 

continue to play on Wednesday and all other divisions will move to Thursdays also 

on a rotating basis to play the 4 public courses.  The board feels that this action 

will allow for unlimited growth in the foreseeable future.  After further discussion, 

the motion was passed unanimously.   

There was lengthy discussion regarding the change of scoring as presented at the 

December meeting and the discussion was tabled until the February meeting. 

Greg Bauer was given approval to advertise the upcoming season in the 

Neighborhood Extra of Journal Star as in the past few years.  The Board also 

appreciated the Neighborhood Extra for their continued support with pictures 

and articles. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:05. 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary 

 


